
 
 

Village of Endicott 
1009 E. Main Street 

Endicott, N.Y. 13760 
 
 

01/31/23 
 

Secretary Michelle L. Phillips  
New York State Department of Public Service 
3 Empire State Plaza, 19th Floor 
Albany, New York  12223 
 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 
 
Purchase Power Statement No.302 effective 02/03/23 is hereby filed with the New York State 
Public Service Commission pursuant to the provisions of the Village’s tariff. I am sending a 
revised Purchased Power Statement due to one of my calculations being wrong. I had mis-keyed 
my kwh which caused my PPAC for February to be incorrect. The situation has been corrected 
and bills being mailed are with the correct PPAC. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Suzie Takes              

 Received: 01/31/2023 


